
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
 

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Buddle Road and Iveagh Close Variation) Order 2019, and 

 
(Joan Street) 

Speed Limit Order 2019 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:- 
 
As part of the redevelopment of Joan Street it was agreed to provide waiting 
restrictions on a section of Buddle Road and Iveagh Close. 
 
These have been introduced on site and a legal order to support these double yellow 
lines is proposed to enable enforcement of the restrictions and improve accessibility 
for adjacent residents. 
 
It is also proposed to introduce a 20mph speed limit on Joan Street to improve road 
safety. 
 


